March 17, 2021

Mr. Rich Riveros
1625 N. Commerce Pkwy
Weston, FL 33326

Dear Rich,

It is our desire to thank you for your professionalism and integrity representing us in the sale of
our vacation home in Ft Meyers, Florida, which we owned for several years.

As we were getting ready to sell our property you were highly recommended to us by our son-in-
law, an executive at the TRUIT bank in Weston. Your professionalism and honesty were very
much appreciated by our daughter and her husband whom you had represented in the sale of their
own home in Weston some months earlier.

Our many thanks for the extraordinary job you did, traveling all the way to Ft Meyers from
Weston to show our home to buyers and to other agents. We were very happy for the timely full
price offer made for our property by one of your own clients.

We will surely recommend you to our friends looking for a true professional and ethical real
estate professional.

Sincerely,
M. Ramos

12621 Stone Valley Loop
Ft Meyers, FL 33913



